June 17, 1996

Mr. Jason Bennett 171 Poli St. Ventura, CA 93001

Dear Mr. Bennett:

Thank you for your letter of June 8, 1996 regarding the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.

The questions that you have posed in your letter have to do with the past investigations of the assassination or relate to evidence which you believe should be investigated by the government. However, it is not the Board's responsibility under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath. It is our duty to do our best to find all of the remaining assassination records and secure them at the National Archives so that the public has full access to them. To date, the Review Board has voted to release information contained in nearly 2,000 documents which were previously unavailable to the American public.

I have enclosed a brochure on the Review Board to further inform you about our mandate.

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board. I appreciate your taking the time to write to us.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.
Associate Director for Communications

enclosure